
          Robotics club  

 

Yeronga’s first ROBOTICS CLUB is up and running! And 

thanks to the support of the P & C and Student Council, 

we now have four more robots. Attendance is free, so if 

you’re interested and in year 5 or 6, come to the 

COMPUTER LAB IN LIBRARY, WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAY 

1ST BREAK.  Angus Mott-Howell, 6M 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

would like to join the ev3minestrom robotics club  


